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___________________________________________________________________________________________

MEN’S VALENTINE’S DAY BAKE SALE
AND FELLOWSHIP LUNCHEON!

FEBRUARY 9, 2020
11:30 A.M. (AFTER WORSHIP SERVICE)

IN FELLOWSHIP HALL
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Unless someone has an industrial kitchen (like the one shown above),
we are not expecting confectionery perfection (like the one shown above).

 
But we are asking all the men in the congregation to break out their aprons

(or borrow one, if you need to)
and bake the cake of a lifetime for the love of your life
(mothers, wives, daughters, granddaughters, nieces-- 

everyone qualifies for this designation).
 

After worship service on Sunday, February 9, 2020,
we will have a pot-luck luncheon in

Fellowship Hall,
following which we will auction off

whatever the men have baked
(cookies, cakes, pies, you name it!).

All proceeds will go into our
Buildings & Grounds Budget

for further enhancements to our property.
 

Toques will be available in the coming weeks
for our chefs to decorate and to enhance
the value of the baked goods they will be
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auctioning off to our generous congregation.
 

We hope everyone will join us and bring
a pot-luck dish to spread he fellowship.

Let’s have some fun!!
 

Session Retreat Announcement

Session Retreat
January 25, 2020

Broad Ax Ranch | 9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.

Grateful to God for the many blessings we have received,
and mindful of both the challenges and opportunities that face

First Presbyterian Church of Victoria, Texas,
the Ruling Elders of the Session

will gather for a day of prayer, discussion, planning, and worship.

Respectfully, we ask the Congregation of this loving church
to pray that the Session may be blessed with wisdom, insight, and vision

as we plan strategically for the coming year and beyond.

If any member of our church has an idea, a concern, or a suggestion
in his or her mind or heart about how

the Holy Spirit may be calling our church in service
to our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ,

please contact a member of the Session. 
All input is welcome.
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May we all rejoice as we continue
in our 179th year of worship, fellowship, and service!

 

End of Year Statements
 

We are in the process of mailing out end of year statements
this week,  January 20 - 23, 2020.

 
If you would like to receive your end of year
statement via email instead of regular mail,
please contact the church office promptly.

Phone:  361.575.2441
Email:  info@fpcofvictoria.org

 
_________________________________________________________________________________________

 
Tuesday, January 21

5:00 PM  Worship Committee
Wednesday, January 22
6:00 PM  Kids for Christ 
7:00 PM  Choir Practice
Saturday, January 25

9:00 AM - 3:00 PM   Session Retreat 
Sunday, January 26

  9:30 AM  Sunday School
  10:30 AM  Worship

_____________________________________________________________________________
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January 21- Robby Terry
January 23 - Bill Wilkinson

 
If you, or someone you know, has a birthday this week please contact the church office:

361.575.2441
or

info@fpcofvictoria.org
 

  Final Notes
 

Nellie Hudson Adult Sunday School

mailto:info@fpcofvictoria.org


1/22/2020 Weekly Newsletter

https://mailchi.mp/2278b6fc9211/weekly-calendar-1043161 6/10

Are you interested in joining the Nellie Hudson Adult Sunday School?
Come join us!  All are welcome. 

We meet before Sunday Worship Service at 9:30 AM.
 

 __________________________________________________________________________________________
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When you or a family member is in the hospital, facing illness,
or simply in need of prayer or care once a loved one has passed,

please call or email members of the Caregiving Committee. 
____

Also, our team is seeking special people,
to pray, work, and to aid in the tasks involved.  

Would you like to help? If so, please contact us at the info below.
____

Rev. Jim DeMent
361.575.2441 (church office)
info@fpcofvictoria.org (email)

Jack Kleinecke
361.212.3229

jkleinecke@mybankersbank.com

Gayla Whitaker
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361.935.0950
gwhitaker@stjvictoria.com

____

Each of these numbers can take messages,
or are actively receiving emails.

____

* Due to the HIPPA Act, hospitals will no longer release
any information, unless we know you are there.

If you are hospitalized, please have a loved one or friend call the
church office so we may pray for your prompt recovery

and come visit you if you wish.
___

Are any among you sick?
They should call for the elders of the church

and have them pray over them,
anointing them with oil in the name of the Lord. 

The prayer of faith will save the sick, and the Lord will raise them up;
and anyone who has committed sins will be forgiven.

Therefore confess your sins to one another,
and pray for one another, so that you may be healed.
The prayer of the righteous is powerful and effective.

James 5:14-16

The following publications are now available (free of charge):
—

Horizon's Magazine
—

These Days Daily Devotional
—

Hopes & Expectations
Austin Seminary Advent Devotional

Reserve your copies by calling the church office, or pick yours up in person!
Located in the hall in front of the church office.
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Pray For
Please continue to engage in prayers for our extended church family.

If someone you know is in need of prayer, please contact the church office.

Kathryn Amsler
Gloria Aoueille
Kay Edwards

Doyle & Eileen Fowler & Family
Claire Heger

Leonard "Mac" McCameron
Roland Merrill

Rickey Ramseur

Shelly, Jenna, and Ty Hartmann
(Kids of Christ)

Angie Longoria
(Kids for Christ Volunteer)

Juliana Longoria
(Kids for Christ Disciple)

Eric and Kelli Mercer
(Parents of PDS Student)

Samantha Skaggs
(Niece of Roxanna and Henry Hauschild)

John & Jere Swoboda
(Prior FPC Members)

Carol Wisdom
(Lea Lenz's Daughter)

_________________________________________________________________________

Submissions to the Weekly Calendar
can be sent to info@fpcofvictoria.org

or by telephone: 361.575.2441
-
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Office Hours 
8:30 AM - 5:00 PM

Monday - Friday
-

DON'T FORGET!
YOU CAN VISIT OUR WEBSITE ANYTIME AT:

www.fpcofvictoria.org
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